
To the Board of Supervisors, 

I have just read the letter and comments sent to you from Scott Cratty, Executive Director of the 

Mendocino County Fire Safe Council. I would like to endorse all of Scott's positive appeals to 

the BOS to NOT reduce the annual budget for the MCFSC. The Fire Safe Council does essential 

work towards supporting the fire risk mitigations in our county including supporting the many 

local fire safe councils, including the Ridgewood Fire Safe Council of which I am a member and 

lead for the Muir Mill Road area. 

 

Thank you for considering my email of support to NOT reduce the annual budget of the 

Mendocino County Fire Safe Council. 

 

Sincerely, 

Patricia Yoxall 

 


